
 

Dear Student,  

 

I hope you are still keeping safe and well during these difficult times.  

  

Just to give you a quick update on the work we are doing as a college to ensure that your 

interested students have a smooth transition from school leaver to Askham Bryan College student.  

  

For those who are still unsure or have an initial interest we are continually digitalising our open 

event experience and all our usual information from course guides through to a virtual tour, and 

video footage shortly, can be found via: https://www.askham-bryan.ac.uk/students/apply-

now/find-out-more. 

   

I thought I would also provide some information to a few FAQs that myself and the Enquiries 

team have received:  

  

Can students still apply / what happens next if they apply? 

-          Yes we are still welcoming and processing applications for the next academic year. 

Student can submit applications online via the ‘Apply Now’ section of our website under 

Student Information. 

-          Applicants will receive confirmation of their application and will then be contacted by 

their relevant course manager with details of their telephone interview 

  

Will the college be open in September?  
-          We are expecting to be open in September unless we are told differently by the 

government.  

 

 

  

 

https://www.askham-bryan.ac.uk/students/apply-now/find-out-more
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Is there anything I (our students) can do in the meantime to prepare for 

college? 

-          Our teaching teams are in the process of preparing course information and pre-enrolment 

activities which you will be asked to complete from June onwards to help you prepare for 

college. You will receive information about this in May. 

  

What about Accommodation / Transport?  
-          Please keep an eye on the website, all applications for both accommodation and transport 

will be via an online application process and we are hoping to make that live by the end of 

April. Those who have accepted their offer with us will be notified when these are open.  

  

Who can I contact for further information?  
-          Our Student Recruitment Team are more than happy to answer any questions from school 

staff, students and parents/guardians. Get in touch via this email or contact us on 01904 

772 236.  

  

I hope this helps and would like to wish everyone at your school the best during this difficult time.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 Calum 
 

Calum Goodwin, Student Recruitment Coordinator 

On behalf of Askham Bryan College 

 

  

 


